
food. God is good. It is in this quarter that our Marindi pupils and high school students resumed
learning, all school fees, supplies and rather basics were provided. We are still under threat of the 3rd
wave of the covid19, we appreciate the care and protection you provided through sanitizers, masks
and hand washing stations. So far we have been very safe. Our outreaches continue unhindered and
many more are receiving Jesus as Lord and Savior. The main church Marindi now sits more due to
over 200 new chairs. Glory to God. The Kigoto Church got new tin sheets to expand the building for
more worshipers. The list is endless. Your donation is driving the wheel of a great ministry and
touching lives to the core. Be blessed.

Pastor Fred

darkness in a strange land. God is faithful. None of the team were shot
despite several rifle shots. It is during this meeting that Pastor Kennedy
met his wife to be, Lensa. Pastor Fred later married them at Marindi
Church some years later. The couple today continue to serve the Lord
and with their 4 daughters and have helped to grow the Kigoto Church.
We appreciate your believing with us in praying for provisions for the
family as well as the Pastor Kennedy's seminary fee.

It is always a great honor to find space in the Fred's kids quarterly report so we
can show our appreciation for the great impact of your donation, support and
prayers to the school and church ministry here. It is my humble prayer that God
will sustain you and replenish your resources. In this 2nd quarter we continue to
enjoy the new clean kitchen facility which has enhanced our service to the school
population. We serve faster now and cleaner meals. No more black soot in our
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CHANGE YOU CAN SEE & BELIEVE IN
From an orphaned life of hopelessness to a home and school.
Kennedy is among the best Marindi Academy performers in
the just released 8th grade final exams. He is ready for High
school when the Lord provides. Our donors are changing lives
and Fred's kids is appealing for more friends to partner with
us to help continue the great work being done in Marindi.

All things truly work for good. Several years ago Pastor Fred led a large evangelistic team
deep into the remote Maasai country of Masurura. It was powerful and the enemy was not
going to sit and watch. In the middle of anointed praise service at 9pm in the evening a very
drunk police officer of the Maasai tribesmen who considered the meeting as an attack on
their traditional way of living opened fire sending everybody running for dear life under 

WHAT A STORY!!!

A SWEET & PRECIOUS GIFT FROM THE YOUTH CONFERENCE

Seven young people accept Jesus as Lord and Savior. We had a quick
early chilly morning water baptism and a
first taste of the Holy communion. What can
be sweeter than that?



Thank you Fred's kids and friends for making us a blessing to others who
need clean rain water. Our kids are glad to go out this afternoon on their
regular mission "water to the community". With 8 full tanks it is an
overflow of God's blessings and Spirit. "I was thirsty and you gave me
water". "And whoever in the name of a disciple give to one of these little
ones even a cup of cold water to drink, truly I say to you, he shall not lose
his reward." May the Lord continue to bless you and enable you to reach
out to many various needs out here. Yours is pure undefiled religion.

A big thank you from
learners and staff for the
sanitizers and masks you
have provided for us. You

are our friends indeed.
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WATER TO THE COMMUNITY

Practicing pure religion has it's fulfilling moments.
Jevan, once a toddler and total orphan, is now
graduating from college with a bachelor's degree.
With God all is possible. We thank God for the
opportunity to be a part of his story. We are
believing God for the same for Jevan's sister
Belinda (one of Fred's kids current sponsored
High School students).

It has been impossible to implement the spacing requirement at our
places of worship due to our few benches and so we kept some of our
worshipers away. But thanks Fred's Kids, as from today, we had and will
have everyone in for worship at the same time. News about the new
chairs spread like a bush fire. It evangelized and today during the service
we had a full house like never seen before. My worry as where to sit our
people was over. God is so very good.


